
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

NOVEMBER 7, 2023 AGENDA 
 

Subject: 

 
Approval of a resolution to 
enter into a contract with 
Jackson Brown Palculict 

Architects for 
Architectural Design 
Services to rebuild Fire 
Station No. 9, located at 

1324 North Shackleford 
Road.     

 

 

Submitted By: 

 
Little Rock Fire 
Department 

Action Required: 
 

 Ordinance 
  √ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Emily Cox 

Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to execute a 
contract with Jackson Brown Palculict Architects for 
Architectural Design Services to rebuild Fire Station No. 9, 

located at 1324 North Shackleford Road.     
 

FISCAL IMPACT The total project amount is $373,750.25, which includes a 
15% contingency, and funding is available in the FEMA 

Disaster Fire Special Project, Account No. 270519-
G51F231. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND Fire Station No. 9 was deemed a total loss due to the 
March 31, 2023, EF-3 Tornado. Through a Request for 
Qualifications, Event No. 2146-0, Jackson Brown Palculict 

Architects was determined to be the most qualified of 
seven (7) vendors to provide Design and Architectural 
Services. 

 


